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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

Just a quick reminder that 

school breaks up for half 

term on Friday 16th 

February.  

 

Contributions for our Anglo

-Saxon visitor are now due 

please, for the sum of 

£6.00. We would be most 

grateful if remittance could 

be made as soon as 

possible next week.   

 

Swimming continues every 

Friday until further notice.    

   

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

This week’s spellings: 

addition    audition 

caption    edition 

emotion    eviction 

invention    lotion 

location    mention 

 

Next week in English we will be working on writing a 

non-chronological report in our English lessons.  

In maths we will be continuing our work on decimals 

and moving on to comparing decimal fractions and 

ordering them. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The final topic task for this half term links to our work on maps, and particularly map symbols. We 
would like the children to research Ordnance Survey map symbols and invent their own village, 
town or rural area, drawing a map of it using as many symbols as they can find. The place can be 
from a book, or entirely from their own imaginations...we look forward to seeing the places they 
invent! This homework is due in on Friday 16th of February.      
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